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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

VENUE FOR THE 2024 SPECIAL PROGRAM IN FOREIGN
LANGUAGE (SPFL) NATIONAL CONFERENCE

In reference to the DepEd Advisory from the Bureau of Curriculum
Development numbered BCD-SCPD-0-2024-0458, dated October 17, 2024,

this Office informs all concerned Schools Division Offices of the venue for the
following activity:

Activity Date Venue
2024 Special Program in Lime Resort Manila, Atang
Foreign Language (SPFL) | October 23-25, 2024 Dela Rama St. Seascape
National Conference Village, Pasay City

Attached is the Advisory from BCD-SCPD.

For information of all concerned.
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Ehucation
BUREAU OF CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT

Office of the Director
BCD-SCPD-0-2024- OH5E

ADVISORY
October 17, 2024

2024 Special Program in Foreign Language (SPFL) National Conference

In reference to DM-CT-2024-401 dated September 30, 2024, titled 2024 Special
Program in Foreign Language (SPFL) National Conference to be held on October
23-25, 2024, within the National Capital Region, please be informed that the exact
venue for the activity is Lime Resort Manila, Atang Dela Rama St, Seascape
Village, Pasay City.

The Opening Program will begin at 10:00 a.m., with registration starting at 8:00 a.m.
at the Lotus Hall. To facilitate an efficient registration process, all participants are
requested to pre-register through the following link: https://bit.ly/SPFLCONF2024
on or before October 19, 2024.

Additionally, Regional SPFL Focal Persons/Education Program Supervisors from
Regions III, VII, and XI are requested to prepare a 15-minute presentation of their
best practices in SPFL implementation in their respective regions, to be delivered
during a plenary session. Meanwhile, SPFL teachers identified in the memo are
allotted 20 minutes in a concurrent session to present their recent capacity-building
experiences abroad (e.g., immersion, scholarships, training) and provide an update
on how they are applying their learnings to enhance SPFL implementation.

All other details remain as stated in the memo. For more information and/or queries,
all concerned may contact Ms. Janinn Almeyda-Mendoza, Supervising Education
Program Specialist and SPFL Lead Focal Person, or Dr. Riza C. Gusano, Supervising
Education Program Specialist and SPFL-Chinese Focal Person, through email at
bed.sepd.spfl@deped.gov.ph or this number (02) 8632 0170.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

SAMUEL R, SOLIVEN

Director I
Officer-in-Charge, Bureau of Curriculum Development
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